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Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Qakville Hydro Eleétricity Distribution Inc.
Review of Electricity Distribution Cost Allocation Policy
Board File No.: EB-2010-0219

In its letter to the Board Secretary on December 1, 2010, Oakville Hydro Electricity
Distribution Inc. (Oakville Hydro) requested that it be granted an extension to the
deadline of December 2, 2010 for submitting its comments on the options and
recommendations contained in the Cost Allocation Policy Review report prepared by
Elenchus Research Associates Inc. (the Report).

Oakville Hydro has been working diligently to prepare responses to interrogatories
received from Board Staff and Intervenors on its 2011 Distribution Rate Adjustment
Application and has not been able to dedicate the necessary resources to prepare and
review its comments on the Report.

Oakville Hydro appreciates having been given the opportunity to participate in this
process and it respectfully requests that it be granted an extension to December 9.
2010 to enable it to devote the necessary resources to this proceeding.
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Maryanne Wilson, CGA

Manager, Regulatory Affairs
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861 Redwood Square

Oakville, ON L6J 5E3
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